Important CLT Testing Opportunity — Act Now Before Graduation Requirements Increase
Dear Families,

Escambia High School will be offering the Classical Learning Test (CLT) for students who have not
yet met one or both of their reading and math graduation requirements.

We want to make you aware of an important change: The State of Florida has increased the
passing score requirements for the CLT starting with the 2025-2026 school year. However,
students who take the CLT on Saturday, August 16, 2025, will still be able to qualify under the

current, lower score requirements.

This is a major opportunity to meet graduation testing requirements more easily before the
new, higher standards take effect. Because of this, we strongly encourage students who are
missing either or both requirements to register for both testing dates to maximize their chances

of success.

Date: Saturday, August 16, 2025
Location: EHS Innovation Center
Check-in: Promptly at 8:00 AM
Pick-up: 11:00 AM

e Students must sign up using their student email to reserve a seat.
® Please use the QR code below to register for the CLT exam.

We appreciate your attention to this opportunity and encourage all eligible students to take full
advantage of this VERY LAST OPPORTUNITY before the new concordance table goes into effect.




